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Dear Ben

I am writing to object to the application above. The scale, principally height is grossly out of proportion to
the houses on that side of Frognal gardens. 18a and 18b are noted in the Camden conservation report for
Hampstead as being neutral to their surroundings. The proposal would stand out for all the wrong reasons
and set a president . If approved we must expect a similar scheme to be proposed for 18b so actually the
increase in building will be huge. There has been no representation in the planning material of views of the
site from down the hill on Frognal. A building that high would dominate the skyline and change the open
sky character of that side of Frognal gardens.

Your sincerely
Hugo Brown

102 Frognal



